
BBPOS International Limited 

23. Aug. 2017 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We, BBPOS International Limited, hereby attest to the fact that we will apply 

the Verification of Conformity procedure to the class B. The USB port is 

intended to charge except that it may be used for upgrading firmware if 

necessary.  

Sincerely yours, 
  
 

(signature) 

 

BBPOS International Limited 

Phone: +852 3907 0311 

Fax: +852 3158 2586 

E-mail: Adrian.kwan@bbpos.com 


